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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action   Priority   

Note          0022    Note Taker: Lieutenant Robert F Kirley
Booking room checked and clear.                                
                                                             

22-19852        0036:13 Property Check UNIT CLEAR 1   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 1] SAI COMMUNICATIONS - INDUSTRIAL WAY
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

Checked the listed business.

22-19853        0043:04 Property Check CHECKED AND SECURE 1

  Location/Address:    [SAL 3304] CANOBIE TOYOTA - S BROADWAY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      

22-19854        0048:06 Property Check CHECKED AND SECURE 1

  Location/Address:    [SAL 439] CASH FOR GOLD - S BROADWAY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      

22-19855        0051:24 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3   
  Location/Address:    BRIDGE ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
 Refer To Citation:      22-5320-CN

22-19857        0057:22 Property Check UNIT CLEAR 1   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 869] MUNICIPAL PARKING LOT - MAIN ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

Checked the listed location.

22-19858        0058:31 Property Check UNIT CLEAR 1   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 914] HAWKSIES ICE CREAM - MAIN ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      

22-19856        0059:23 Property Check CHECKED AND SECURE 1

  Location/Address:    [SAL 259] HOME DEPOT - S BROADWAY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      

22-19859        0106:34 Property Check CHECKED AND SECURE 1

  Location/Address:    GARABEDIAN DR
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      

22-19860        0126:48 Property Check CHECKED AND SECURE 1

  Location/Address:    [SAL 767] MICHELLE PARK - LAWRENCE RD
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      

22-19861        0129:21 Suspicious Vehicle Investigated 3   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 587] FIELD OF DREAMS - GEREMONTY DR
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
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                ID:      
         Narrative:      

CHECKING ON A PARKED VEHICLE.

         Narrative:      
VEHICLE IS BROKEN DOWN. WILL BE TOWED IN THE MORNING.

22-19862        0146:46 Property Check CHECKED AND SECURE 1

  Location/Address:    [SAL 396] HAFFNER'S CAR WASH - S BROADWAY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      

22-19863        0148:32 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3   
  Location/Address:    CLUFF CROSSING RD + S BROADWAY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
                ID:      
 Refer To Citation:      22-5321-CN

22-19864        0203:43 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3   
  Location/Address:    S BROADWAY ST + MAIN ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
                ID:      
 Refer To Citation:      22-5322-CN

22-19865        0210:32 Property Check UNIT CLEAR 1   
  Location/Address:    RGA PROPERTY - ERMER RD
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

Property check complete.

22-19866        0213:56 Suspicious Vehicle Investigated 3   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 807] HEDGEHOG PARK - LOWELL RD
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

CHECKING ON A PARKED VEHICLE.

         Narrative:      
HE'LL BE MOVING ALONG.

22-19867        0221:46 Property Check UNIT CLEAR 1   
  Location/Address:    COTTONWOOD LN
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

Property check complete.

22-19868        0227:06 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3   
  Location/Address:    S POLICY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
                ID:      
 Refer To Citation:      22-5323-CN

22-19869        0241:23 Property Check UNIT CLEAR 1   
          Location:    [SAL 1798] MILLVILLE DAM
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      

22-19870        0254:31 DISABLED MV Arrest(s) Made 3   
       Vicinity of:    [SAL 3342] SPEEDWAY - N BROADWAY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
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                ID:      
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

OFFICER OUT TESTING.

         Narrative:      
1 IN CUSTODY FOR DUI.

         Narrative:      
EN ROUTE WITH MALE IN CUSTODY.

         Narrative:      
PR BAILED AND RELEASED TO HIS FATHER.

         Refer To Arrest:      22-660-AR
            Arrest:    CARBONE, DEREK M       
           Address:    18 MATTHEW DR   SALEM, NH
               Age:    22
           Charges:    DUI - impairment

22-19871        0637:46 ALARM False Alarm-Billable 1

  Location/Address:    [SAL 3304] CANOBIE TOYOTA - S BROADWAY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

PARTS ROOM DOOR.

         Narrative:      
ACCIDENTAL BY EMPLOYEE.

22-19872        0653:54 ALARM False Alarm-Billable 1

  Location/Address:    [SAL 4290] SIERRA - CENTRAL ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

ROOF HATCH MOTION DETECTOR.

         Narrative:      
BUILDING IS SECURE. UNKNOWN CAUSE.

22-19873        0706:27 Suspicious Persons UNIT CLEAR 2   
  Location/Address:    LOWELL RD
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

911 CALLER REPORTING THERE WERE PEOPLE ON THEIR PROPERTY.

         Narrative:      
AFTER SPEAKING TO THE RESIDENT WHO SAW THESE PEOPLE,IT WAS   
DETERMINED THAT IT MAY HAVE BEEN A VEHICLE PASSING BY THAT   
HAD A BOAT FALL OFF THEIR CAR & THEY WERE PICKING IT UP.

         Narrative:      
NO DAMAGE WAS DONE TO CALLER'S PROPERTY.

22-19874        0747:20 ANIMAL MATTERS UNIT CLEAR 3   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 4006] SEASONS CORNER MARKET - S BROADWAY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that the missing dog Zoe is in the lot. The   
owner has been notified.
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         Narrative:      
Officer is escorting the dog and its owner to the vet.

22-16378        0830:00 Property Check Information Only 1   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 1229] MILLVILLE BEACH - MILLVILLE CIR
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
         Narrative:      

CHECK THE BEACH FOR DISORDERLY CONDUCT, LITTERING, ANY AND   
ALL ILLEGAL ACTIVITY.

         Narrative:      
No issues.

22-19880        0909:57 ANIMAL MATTERS Negative Find 3   
  Location/Address:    ROCKINGHAM PARK BLVD + MALL RD
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

FAMILY OF GEESE TRYING TO CROSS THE ROAD

22-19881        0922:01 DISABLED MV UNIT CLEAR 3   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 222] PARK VIEW INN - S BROADWAY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

The truck is on its way.

22-19882        0958:18 Follow Up UNIT CLEAR 3   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 1352] CANOBIE LAKE PARK - N POLICY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      

22-19883        1010:19 Property Check UNIT CLEAR 1   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 807] HEDGEHOG PARK - LOWELL RD
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

No issues.

22-19884        1015:15 LOBBY - Walk-In/Assist Citizen Information Only 3   
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
         Narrative:      

MAIL

22-19885        1015:32 LOBBY - Walk-In/Assist Citizen Information Only 3   
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
         Narrative:      

MALE LOOKING FOR INFOR ABOUT TRANSACTION AT GAS STATION.

Note          1015    Note Taker: Lieutenant Brendan Gleason
Booking room checked.                                          
                                                             

22-19887        1055:26 ACCIDENT Information Only 1   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 259] HOME DEPOT - S BROADWAY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

2 CAR NEG PI

22-19888        1057:41 Suspicious Vehicle Investigated 3   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 222] PARK VIEW INN - S BROADWAY ST
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      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

Out with a car that is unattended but all the doors are   
open.

         Narrative:      
There is nothing missing, he was trying to cool down the   
car.

22-19889        1059:47 LOBBY - Walk-In/Assist Citizen Information Only 3   
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
         Narrative:      

REQUESTING ACCIDENT REPORT

22-19890        1113:13 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons Issued 3   
       Vicinity of:    [SAL 1348] KLEMMS  MOBIL - PLEASANT ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
                ID:      
 Refer To Citation:      22-864-005008
         Narrative:      

Summons issued for OAS

22-19891        1118:03 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY UNIT CLEAR 3   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 1921] MALL AT ROCKINGHAM PARK - ROCKINGHAM PARK BLVD
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

Assisting with a motorcycle escort to the Derry town line.

22-19892        1118:49 Suspicious Persons REPORT TAKEN 2   
  Location/Address:    S BROADWAY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

IN TRUMP STORE SEE KATHLEEN . SHE WANTS TO REPORT A MALE   
SUBJECT WAS IN THE STORE YESTERDAY TOUCHING HIMSELF   
INAPPROPRIATELY.

       Refer To Incident:      22-1692-OF

22-19893        1127:48 Hazard Information Only 2   
  Location/Address:    LAWRENCE RD + VETERANS MEMORIAL PKWY
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

MALE IN LOBBY REPORTING THE COVER TO A WATER PIPE IN THE   
ROADWAY WAS HIT BY 2 CARS AND KNOCKED OFF. HE PUT IT ON THE   
ISLAND AT THE INTERSECTION.

         Narrative:      
The cover has been replaced.

22-19894        1135:13 FRAUD REPORT TAKEN 3   
  Location/Address:    HENRY ST
      Jurisdiction:    SALEM
                ID:      
         Narrative:      

FEMALE REPORTING IDENTITY THEFT. SHE LIVES AROUND THE BACK   
OF THE HOUSE.

       Refer To Incident:      22-1693-OF

22-19895        1138:02 Property Check UNIT CLEAR 1   
  Location/Address:    [SAL 807] HEDGEHOG PARK - LOWELL RD
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 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

   Narrative: 
no issues at this time 

22-19896   1139:53 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3 
   Vicinity of:  SHADOW LAKE RD

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Refer To Citation:  22-5325-CN

22-19897        1159:32 PROBLEM AREA Information Only 3 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 807] HEDGEHOG PARK - LOWELL RD

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Narrative: 
No issues.

22-19898   1200:30 VIN Verification UNIT CLEAR 3 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 1667] SALEM POLICE DEPT - VETERANS MEMORIAL PKWY

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

   Narrative: 
  

22-19899   1212:22 ACCIDENT- HIT & RUN REPORT TAKEN 2 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 1152] MACY'S - ROCKINGHAM PARK BLVD

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

   Narrative: 
Subject in lobby reporting that his car was hit and a note 
was left on  it.

 Refer To Incident:  22-1694-OF
 Refer To Accident:  22-404-AC

22-19901   1238:20 LOBBY - Walk-In/Assist Citizen Information Only 3 
 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   Narrative: 

Accident paperwork

22-19902   1238:41 LOBBY - Walk-In/Assist Citizen Information Only 3 
 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   Narrative: 

Question about paperwork

22-19903   1241:17 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3 
   Vicinity of:  [SAL 1439] SALEM TOWN FOREST - SHADOW LAKE RD

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Refer To Citation:  22-5326-CN

22-19904        1244:45 SHOPLIFT REPORT TAKEN 1 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 243] TARGET - S BROADWAY ST

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 
   ID: 
   ID: 
   ID: 

 Narrative: 
LP reporting a male subject refusing to stop. Male subject   
is wearing gray shirt, black shorts riding a black bike with 
orange wheels.

 Narrative: 
Officers are checking the area.
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 Narrative: 
Officer has him in front of Home Depot

 Narrative: 
Suspect Bruce Montross fled from the officer. L/S behind the 
plaza heading to the woods.

 Narrative: 
Officers are checking the trail behind Home Depot.  Officer 
has him spotted at Mary Queen of Peace. Additional units   
responding.   

 Narrative: 
Subject is in custody and will be transported to jail.

 Refer To Incident:  22-1695-OF
   Refer To Arrest:  22-661-AR

  Arrest:  MONTROSS, BRUCE WILLIAM   
 Address:  180 MAIN ST   AMESBURY, MA

   Age:  34
 Charges:  Willful Concealment, theft; 2 prior convic

 Resist Arrest/Detention
 Breach of Bail
 Willful Concealment, theft; 2 prior convic

22-12556        1300:15 Property Check Information Only 1 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 807] HEDGEHOG PARK - LOWELL RD

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM

22-19905        1309:40 THEFT-MV Unfounded 1 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 471] BJ'S WHOLESALE CLUB - CLUFF RD

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Narrative: 
Caller reporting that his car has been stolen. The car was 
in the lot.

22-19906   1323:46 Follow Up Information Only 3 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 243] TARGET - S BROADWAY ST

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 
   ID: 

   Narrative: 
Officer has spotted the suspect by Mary Queen of Peace.   
Additional units responding. Suspect is in custody. Subject 
was booked and is being transported to jail.

22-19907   1329:18 Follow Up UNIT CLEAR 3 
 Location/Address:  LAWRENCE RD

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 
   ID: 
   ID: 

   Narrative: 
The suspect from the previous shoplifting is in custody.

22-10200   1330:24 Property Check UNIT CLEAR 1 
   Location:  [SAL 1798] MILLVILLE DAM

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Narrative: 
122 REQUESTING PROPERTY CHECKS THROUGH THE SUMMER.

 Narrative: 
No issues.

22-19910   1416:43 DISABLED MV UNIT CLEAR 3 
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 Location/Address:  [SAL 243] TARGET - S BROADWAY ST
   Jurisdiction:  SALEM

   ID: 
   Narrative: 

In the s/b travel lane

 Narrative: 
MV is on its way.

22-19911   1426:45 CRIMINAL THREATENING Investigated 2 
 Location/Address:  COLE ST

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 
   ID: 

   Narrative: 
Subj in lobby receiving threatening text messages.

 Narrative: 
Subject was spoken to.

22-19912   1430:09 Transport/Court/Jail/Home TRANSPORTED 3 
   Location:  [SAL 1808] ROCKINGHAM COUNTY JAIL

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Narrative: 
Bruce Montross to jail...held without bail.

22-19913   1510:39 LOBBY - Walk-In/Assist Citizen Information Only 3 
 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   Narrative: 

Evidence question

22-19914   1535:22 Motor Vehicle Complaint Arrest(s) Made 2 
 Location/Address:    LAKE ST + N BROADWAY ST

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 
   ID: 
   ID: 

   Narrative: 
Lane control issues passed along from Windham PD

 Narrative: 
Officer has the mv stopped at Salem center. Subject in 
custody for DUI.

 Narrative: 
Enroute to Parkland for a blood draw.

 Narrative: 
Subject bailed PR

 Refer To Arrest:  22-662-AR
 Arrest:  SULLIVAN, CRAIG DONALD 

 Address:  233 GATEHOUSE DR  EAST WAREHAM, MA
   Age:  40

 Charges:  DUI - impairment

22-16379        1630:00 Property Check Information Only 1 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 1229] MILLVILLE BEACH - MILLVILLE CIR

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
 Narrative: 

CHECK THE BEACH FOR DISORDERLY CONDUCT, LITTERING, ANY AND 
ALL ILLEGAL ACTIVITY.

22-19919   1641:01 DISABLED MV UNIT CLEAR 3 
  Vicinity of:  [SAL 152] PLANET FITNESS - CLUFF CROSSING RD
 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
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 ID: 
 Narrative: 

vehicle removed by Moreno Auto Repair

22-19921   1641:31 WELL BEING CHECK UNIT CLEAR 2 
 Location/Address:  GRANITE AVE

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

   Narrative: 

 Narrative: 

 Narrative: 

CLM requesting a well being check on an                  
has not made any suicidal statements today, but CLM can't  
get in touch with her.

Neighbor advising that they are on vacation.

The subject called in to say that she is on vacation and is 
very well. She called CLM as well.

22-19920   1642:26 Follow Up UNIT CLEAR 3 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 568] HILDA PLACE - FREEDOM DR

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

22-19922   1647:30 Warrant Arrest Arrest(s) Made 3 
   Location:  [CON] CONCORD NH PD

 Jurisdiction:  CONCORD
   ID: 

 Narrative: 
Concord PD arrested Queen Wilson            on our warrant 
(22-212-WA). She was bailed with a Superior Court date of   
Thursday 09-08-22 at 1230 hrs. The warrant was cleared from  
NCIC.

 Refer To Arrest:  22-663-AR
  Arrest:  WILSON, QUEEN   
 Address:  5A LIBERTY ST Apt. #A  CONCORD, NH

   Age:  23
 Charges:  Burglary

 Recv Stolen Prop; $0-$1000

22-19923   1710:42 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3 
  Location/Address:  [SAL 2886] POPEYE - S BROADWAY ST

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Refer To Citation:  22-5327-CN

22-19924        1724:44 SHOPLIFT REPORT TAKEN 1 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 3315] NH LIQUOR & WINE OUTLET - CLUFF CROSSING RD

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Narrative: 
Manager Patrick reporting a past tense theft of 7 bottles of 
wine.

 Narrative: 
Suspects were two black males wearing hooded sweatshirts.

 Refer To Incident:      22-1697-OF

22-19925        1742:49 PROBLEM AREA UNIT CLEAR 3 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 807] HEDGEHOG PARK - LOWELL RD

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Narrative: 
No issues.

22-19926   1748:29 FOUND PROPERTY REPORT TAKEN 2 
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 Location/Address:  [SAL 1667] SALEM POLICE DEPT - VETERANS MEMORIAL PKWY
   Jurisdiction:  SALEM

   ID: 
   Narrative: 

Subject in lobby turning in an IPhone that his elderly 
father found.

 Refer To Incident:  22-1700-OF

22-12053   1800:00 Property Check Information Only 1 
   Location:  [SAL 1798] MILLVILLE DAM

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
 Narrative: 

DAM CHECK

22-19927   1907:23 DISPUTE REPORT TAKEN 1 
 Location/Address:  NOWELL CT

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

   Narrative: 
Property dispute over a shared beach.

 Narrative: 
Both sides were spoken to.

 Refer To Incident:      22-1699-OF

22-19928   1908:48 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3 
   Vicinity of:  [SAL 1439] SALEM TOWN FOREST - SHADOW LAKE RD

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Refer To Citation:  22-5328-CN

22-19929        1912:22 Follow Up UNIT CLEAR 3 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 3315] NH LIQUOR & WINE OUTLET - CLUFF CROSSING RD

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
 ID: 

22-19930        1923:42 WELL BEING CHECK Negative Find 2 
 Location/Address:  BROOKDALE RD + LAKE SHORE RD

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Narrative: 
911 reporting a female operating a brown/orange Hyundai SUV  
was involved in a minor accident and now may be stuck on the 
roadway. No further info.

 Narrative: 
Officers checked the area.  Negative find.

22-19931   1938:37 Property Check Information Only 1 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 807] HEDGEHOG PARK - LOWELL RD

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 
   ID: 
   ID: 

   Narrative: 
The park is cleared out. No issues.

22-19932   1949:55 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3 
   Vicinity of:  [SAL 4006] SEASONS CORNER MARKET - S BROADWAY ST

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Refer To Citation:  22-5329-CN

22-19933        2001:11 Overdose REPORT TAKEN 1 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 3318] GRANFANALLYS - N BROADWAY ST

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
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 ID: 
 ID: 

 Narrative: 
Female fell off a barstool, unknown issue.

 Narrative: 
This was an overdose and the female was administered Narcan

 Refer To Incident:      22-1698-OF

22-19934   2016:28 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3 
   Vicinity of:  [SAL 161] CARLTON OAKS - N BROADWAY ST

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 
   ID: 

 Refer To Citation:  22-5330-CN

22-19935        2027:54 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT TAKEN 3 
 Location/Address:    SCOTLAND AVE

 Jurisdiction:    SALEM
   ID: 

 Narrative: 
Assist a citizen who wants to speak to an officer about 
getting rid of an airsoft gun.

 Narrative: 
Subject was spoken to, as well as his son.

 Refer To Incident:      22-1701-OF

22-19936   2035:13 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3 
   Vicinity of:  LOWELL RD

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Refer To Citation:  22-5331-CN

22-19937   2043:25 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3 
  Location/Address:  S POLICY ST

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Refer To Citation:  22-5332-CN

22-19938   2124:28 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3 
  Location/Address:  MAIN ST + SCHOOL ST

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Refer To Citation:  22-5333-CN

22-19939   2133:14 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made 3 
  Vicinity of:  ROCKINGHAM PARK BLVD + TUSCAN BLVD
 Jurisdiction:  SALEM

   ID: 
   ID: 

 Narrative: 
Subject in custody for DUI

 Narrative: 
Subject bailed PR

 Refer To Arrest:  22-664-AR
  Arrest:  LONG, JACQUELYN J 
 Address:  237 ROUTE 27 Apt. #82  RAYMOND, NH

   Age:  28
 Charges:  DUI - impairment

22-19940   2143:35 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Warning Issued 3 
   Vicinity of:  MAIN ST + N MAIN ST

   Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

 Refer To Citation:  22-5334-CN
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22-19941   2149:13 Property Check Information Only 1 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 3741] TUSCAN VILLAGE - S BROADWAY

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 

   Narrative: 
No issues at the beer garden

22-19942   2242:19 Trespassing Arrest(s) Made 3 
 Location/Address:  [SAL 3685] CHASERS - VETERANS MEMORIAL PKWY

 Jurisdiction:  SALEM
   ID: 
   ID: 
   ID: 

   Narrative: 
Detail Officer Defeudis has one in custody.

 Narrative: 
SFD responding to the booking room. Subject checked out and 
he is fine.

 Narrative: 
Subject is bailed PR but is awaiting a ride.

 Narrative: 
Released to a sober party

 Refer To Arrest:  22-665-AR
  Arrest:  AMOROSO, SCOTT E 
 Address:  7 RAELYNN DR   DERRY, NH

   Age:  36
 Charges:  Criminal Trespass


